
 

 

 

“The budget” is a plan of the amount of money the government plans to spend every 

year. The government gets this money by collecting taxes. Your parents (hopefully) pay 

taxes for your car, your home, your TV and even for their income (money they get from 

their job). 

The government has a very difficult 

task deciding how to spend the mon-

ey they get from taxes. The issue is 

that, everybody wants the money to 

be spent differently! Farmers want it 

spent on agriculture, artists want it 

to be spent on the arts and doctors 

want it to be spent on healthcare. 

“The budget” is very important for 

our country. While fuel prices went 

up, more money was allocated to ed-

ucation and after school activities 

such as football and basketball! The 

younger people of Ireland are very excited and cannot wait for the New Year! :)  

The Budget 

Earlier this week, Ireland defeated 

Qatar 4-0. Callum Robinson scored a 

hat-trick for Ireland and Shane Duffy 

scored a header. Callum Robinson is 

the first person to score a hat-trick 

since Robbie Keane. Ireland’s goal 

keeper, Caoimhín Kelleher is from 

Cork city and he kept a clean sheet. 

That was their second win in a row. Callum Robinson scored 2 goals in his first 

match against Azerbaijan. He now has 5 goals in 2 games. Ireland are playing 

well, hopefully they can keep up the good form for the world cup qualifiers.  

Ireland VS Qatar 



Bweeng sports and recreational facilities committee are planning on building an all 

weather running track and a level playing field 

It is hoped it will be  88m x 45m. It 

will be flood lit. There will be 4 

lanes in the oval and 6 lanes on the 

straights. The project will be a huge 

game changer for Bweeng. No 

longer will you come off the pitch 

with muddy shoes. The pitch in the 

middle will be drained. 

The committee are organising a 

draw with a top prize of €21,000. The tickets cost €20 for 1 and €50 for 3. You can 

buy the tickets at www.bweengsportsfacilities.com. 

It will provide great facilities for Bweeng and its surrounding areas.  

Bweeng Fundraiser 

On the 22nd of October 

Halloween will begin in 

Bweeng National School. 

All of the children will 

wear their costumes and 

have lots of fun! We usu-

ally walk down from the 

church to the school. This year we can’t because of Covid 19. 6th 

class have great memories of Halloween in Bweeng NS. One year 

we even got a Garda escort from the church to the school. Every 

year the costumes get better and better. Some children choose  

costumes such as zombies, witches and more! 

Hallo’bweeng 


